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March 21, 1980

Dr. Stephen H. Hanauer

Director, Unresolved Safety Issues Program
United States KN Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Hanauer:

Miami Valley Power Project is interested in what you wald charge if you
were subpoened to testify at the X Zimmer Power Station - Unit 1 Operating
License Hearings regarding the status of theinformation available from the
Mark II Owners Group.

We would be interested in you quoting a fee by hour and £X also a fee
per diem. We would appreciate it if you cald also quote what funds wmmis
you would need for travel, housing and food.

Sincerely,
0...? e
Doug Gillman

632 Probasco St.
Cimocinmati, OH 45220

8004180 20 Y’



